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Withdrawal Letter 
 
April 29, 2015 
 
ALPEMAR S.R.L 
Francia 190 (B2900HVD) San Nicolás - Provincia de Buenos Aires - Argentina 
 
Additional sites:  
Suipacha 72, Piso 5 (C1008AAB) Ciudad Autónoma de Buenos Aires - Argentina 
Mitre 845, Piso 3 (S2000COQ) Rosario - Provincia de Santa Fé - Argentina 
Beruti 846 (B2804GJR) Campana - Provincia de Buenos Aires - Argentina 
Colón 1829 (S2200GEC) San Lorenzo - Provincia Santa Fé - Argentin 
 
Dear Pablo Marassi, 
 
According to certification requirements, we are very sorry to inform you through the letter that the 
ISO9001:2008 certification AR-0043a-01 to ALPEMAR S.R.L by Intertek has been withdrawn with the 
effectiveness on April 29, 2015.  
 
The reason for withdrawal is: There was no audit in the 2014 calendar year to maintain certification. 
 
As of the effective date, please discontinue referencing the Intertek certification and usage of the 
certificate and certification marks in your documentation and marketing materials, presenting your 
organization as an Intertek certified company. Please discontinue use of Intertek banners or flags. We 
have removed your company from our directory of certified clients and we leave it to you to notify your 
customers of this change in the status of your certification. 
 
All originals and photo-copies of the Certificate of Registration are to be returned to your contacted 
Intertek office 
 
A certification that is withdrawn may only be re-instated after successful completion of a full on-site audit 
of the Organization’s Management System.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paula Duncan 
Technical Supervisor 
Intertek Business Assurance 


